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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his 

absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss 
Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 
Our School Value this week is: Friendship 

 "The language of friendship is not words but meanings." - Henry David Thoreau 
 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

Parent Interviews 
Thank you to all the parents who were able to make an appointment to see their child’s 
teacher this week, and I hope you found the opportunity to talk about your child 
informative and supportive. As we have always said, if you ever need to speak to your 
child’s teacher outside of the formal Parent Interview slots, you are very welcome to 
make an appointment to see them. Sometimes just a quick check-in at pick up time can 
help clarify anything you are unsure about but if not, please do book a time to speak to 
your child’s teacher if needed. Thank you for all your support in collecting your child 
early on Wednesday when we finished at 2.15pm. Your help and support with this is 
much appreciated. 
 
Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday the 8th February is Safer Internet Day, which we will be focusing on with the 
children over the course of the week. On Monday we will have a special online safety 
Worship for both the Infants and the Juniors, and then, over the course of the week, the 
children will have a lesson in class linked to the theme of this year’s Safer Internet Day 
of “Respect Online”.  Please click on this link to take you to the website which has 
provided the lessons and assemblies we will be using next week if you want some more 
information:  
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2022/advice-for-parents-
and-carers  We also have lots of information and links to useful online safety websites 
(for both children and parents) on our school website: 
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/learning/online-safety    
 
Covid 
Although we still have had around 20 children off school this week with Covid, along 
with a lower number of staff absence than last week, we seem to be over the worst of 
things. We are still maintaining all our Covid risk assessment measures in school, and 
will continue to do so until we feel it safe enough to lift them. Thank you for all your 
support with arranging PCR tests for your children when we have asked you to do so. 
We appreciate that it can be inconvenient, but it helps ensure that we can keep classes 
as safe as possible. I would ask that if you are called by a member of staff requesting 
that you collect your child from school if they are showing symptoms, or you call the 
school to clarify return dates or anything else Covid-related, that you do so politely and 
respectfully, as the staff are only doing their job in line with all our procedures and risk 
assessments. 

 
Parking Outside the School 
Thank you for being responsive to the request last week not to park on the island 
outside the school. From observations, there have been far less cars being parked on 
the island, however, it has been disappointing to hear of dangerous and inconsiderate 
parking at the junction/corner of Ashley Drive and the slip road outside the school. 
Please consider the safety of the children, pedestrians and other road users. 
 
With the start of the Six Nations this weekend, good luck to all the teams, especially 
England against Scotland on Saturday! 
 
Have a relaxing weekend, 

Mr Corke 
 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2022/advice-for-parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2022/advice-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/learning/online-safety


Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

Celebration 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning  
CLASS % 
Friendship 71.63 
Endurance 80.77 
Peace 95.57 
Forgiveness 75.00 
Reverence 79.65 
Service 93.03 
Justice 86.88 
 
Well done to Peace class for achieving the best  
attendance for this week. 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Evelyn 
Endurance class  David P & Joseph  
Peace class  Jaya P 
Forgiveness class  Caitlin 
Reverence class  Belle 
Service class  Eliza 
Justice class  Louis 
 
 
 

BISHOP PERRIN AT THE ANTARCTIC! 
The Quest21 team are now home and spending some 
quality time with family and friends. See if you can spot 
our school logo on the LGfL flag! 
 
 

YR6 GROW YOUR OWN CHIPS AT SQUIRES 
YR6 have been invited to Squires Garden Centre in 

Twickenham to “grow their own chips”. An initiative run 

by Squires invites local children to undertake two trips to 

the garden centre. The first, to pot and plant their 

potatoes, where each child will be given a brightly 

coloured pot, compost, and chitted potatoes. They will 

be shown how to plant and look after them before taking 

them home to see who can grow the most potatoes. 

Then a final return trip in the summer to turn their 

potatoes into chips at the Squires Café.  

Squires Chairman Emeritus, Colin Squire OBE was a 

past pupil here at Bishop Perrin. Miss Sweeney will be 

passing out permission slips, please return these ASAP 

to the school office.  

 

 

 

YEAR 5 VICTORIAN DAY - 9TH FEBRUARY 

On Wednesday 9th February, Year 5 will have an in 

school 'Victorian Day'. Children in Year 5 will be asked 

to come to school dressed as a Victorian child for the 

day and we will complete activities in school which will 

represent what life was like for children during the 

Victorian period. If you have any questions, please ask 

Mrs Crinall. Thank you. 

 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS ELIZA! 
Back in October 2021 The London Photo Festival ran within the Richmond Borough for Under 12 and 12-18-Year-old 

Photographers to submit entries for their interpretation of the nature category. Eliza from Year 5 set out with her camera in 

Marble Hill Park and submitted her entry titled “Tree Owl” to the competition. Eliza was one of the winners in her age 

category and the top two images in each category are displayed on the fence outside Marble Hill House for the next 8 

weeks. Amazing work Eliza – Well done! 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
8th Feb YR3 to St Augustine’s Church 

9th Feb YR5 Victorian Day 

10th Feb Reception Class Hearing Screening Tests 

14th Feb – 18th Feb HALF TERM 

22nd Feb YR2 to St Augustine’s Church 

1st Mar YR1 to St Augustine’s Church 

4th Mar Junior Movie Night 

11th Mar Infants Movie Night 

8th Mar REC to St Augustine’s Church 

15th Mar YR6 to St Augustine’s Church 

16th Mar YR6 to Squires “Grow your own chips” 

 

 

 


